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Mechanical Notice 

 # 2023-003 

 

Effective, Sunday October 1st, 2023. 

 
 

To:   All Concerned 
 

 
Subject:  BRC General Notices established 
 
 
                The BRC has established “BRC General Notices” to convey information pertaining to all employees, 
all employees of the BRC will be required to read and understand the information contained in the “BRC 
General Notices.” Individual departmental notice for Transportation, Mechanical and Engineering 
Departments will remain in effect to convey information that is specific to those departments only. All 
employees when coming on duty daily must review the (New) “BRC General Notice” and comply with the 
instructions posted within notice.   
 
 
 

Adam Brock 
Mechanical Superintendent 
 

 

 

 
Mechanical Notices in Effect: 

 

2018 010 

2020 010 

2022 005, 002 

2023 003 

 

 

 

 
THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 


